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7 CHANGE OF ACTUARY (AN74-2006) 
 
The staff from Punter Southall who provided actuarial services to the Fund have merged with Barnett 
Waddingham, another actuarial firm.  In order to ensure continuity of service, the Depute Chief 
Executive (Finance) has agreed that this firm should continue to provide actuarial advice for the 
remainder of the contract. 
 


